





Karen DeMaria

From: Greg Oropeza <greg@oropezastonescardenas.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 12:45 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: RE: Sonic Tree Approval

Attachments: Landscape Plan Sonic- Key West_LS-Rev 6-5-17.pdf
Hi Karen,

Attached is the digital copy. This is the same as the prior as no changes were made/requested. Let me know if
you need anything else.

Greg

Gregory S. Oropeza, Esq.

221 Simonton Street

Key West, Florida 33040

Tel: 305.294.0252

Fax: 305.294.5788
Oropezastonescardenas.com

Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice
contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any
matters addressed herein.

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is

strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

Please note: This law firm may be deemed a "debt collector" under the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Any and all information obtained during and
from communications may be used for the purpose of collecting debt.

From: Karen DeMaria [mailto:kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 12:05 PM

To: Greg Oropeza <greg@oropezastonescardenas.com>

Subject: RE: Sonic Tree Approval

Can you send me an updated digital copy of the landscape plan for Sonic.

Sincerely,

Karen
























































